FAQs: Strategic Planning Implementation Process
1. Who was involved in generating the strategic goal plans?

The plans most recently submitted in the implementation phase of the University Strategic Plan are the
result of a long strategic planning process that began with the formation of a representative task force
with 20-plus members, and “big, bold ideas” that were submitted by the University community,
including students, faculty, staff, alumni/ae, and the Board of Trustees.

. June-December 2013: New Working Groups were organized to create plans to address each
strategic goal area. More than 100 participants from throughout the University participated in this
creative endeavor, and 22 plans were submitted for consideration.

. Jan 2014 -- Present: The plans were reviewed and prioritized by the Working Group leaders and
the deans, then processed as part of a comprehensive due diligence effort to examine feasibility,
revenue, cost savings, interprofessional collaborative relationships, or potential for other benefits to the
University. Seven plans have been advanced to an initial funding phase.

2. What process of review did the plans go through, and who was involved in the decision making?

Plans went through an initial review by the Working Groups responsible for them,



